
 

PICTORIAL REPORT 

SPRINGBOK SUPPORT MOBILISATION ACTIVATIONS – RUGBY WORLD CUP SEMIFINALS 

On 25 October 2019, Government Communication and Information System (GCIS) conducted activations across the provinces to 

rally support behind the Springbok in the semi-finals of the Rugby World Cup.  

 

KWAZULU-NATAL 

   

Community members in Durban showing their support for the Springboks. 



GAUTENG 

       

GCIS officials distributing SA flags in Cosmo to rally support behind the Springboks.  

 

    

The community of Ga-Rankuwa supporting the Springboks. 



EASTERN CAPE 

    

The community of Sterkspruit rallying behind the national team. 

 

MPUMALANGA 

    



Community members in Ehlanzeni receiving information materials to rally behind the Springboks.  

 

WESTERN CAPE 

       

Community members in Cape Town rally behind the Springboks.  

NORTH WEST 

     



GCIS officials mobilising the community members in Mahikeng to support the Springboks. 

 

FREE STATE 

     

GCIS official mobilising community members in Xhariep to rally behind the Springbok in the Rugby World Cup semi-finals. 

 

     



Community members in QwaQwa supporting the Springboks. 

 

NORTHERN CAPE     

       

GCIS officials mobilising the community of Frances Baard to rally behind the Springboks. 

 

        

GCIS officials distributing posters in Namakwa to rally support behind the Springboks.   

 


